
SACRED HEART GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

GOLF PACKAGE  

 

 

Sacred Heart Girls’ College is pleased to be able to offer Golf as part of an academic study 

programme for interested International students.  Students may choose between short 

term and long-term study and attend classes as well as learn how to play golf better by 

teaching professional Sally Choi. 

 

Students who are interested should have a genuine motivation towards learning 

English as well as wanting to play golf.  Students could also consider the following 

options: 

 

 Private lesson for 30 minutes 
 One month lessons 
 Two months lessons 
 Group lessons 
 Playing lesson 
 

The fees include academic studies combined with golf lessons including 4D golf simulator 

and V1 Swing Analysis and lesson card. 

Students could choose to continue to study at Sacred Heart Girls’ College and continue 

with golf. 

Learn how to play better golf with teaching professional Sally Choi. Sally is a professional 

golf player and instructor.  She can communicate in both English and Korean and 

communicates effectively with people from diverse backgrounds to achieve common 

objective.  

 

 

For further details please contact: 
Margie Smith 

International Student Coordinator 
Sacred Heart Girls’ College 

PO Box 3241  New Plymouth 4343 
  NEW ZEALAND 

 Mobile: +64 21 828 683   
Email: international@shgcnp.school.nz 
Website: http://www.shgcnp.school.nz 

http://www.fdmc.school.nz/

